January 7, 2021

Karl Schwing

California Coastal Commission
South Coast District Office

301 E. Ocean Blvd., Suite 300
Long Beach, CA 90802

Joseph J. Ueberroth

Dana Point Harbor Partners, LL.C
610 Newport Center Drive, Suite 490
Newport Beach, CA 92660

Dear Mr. Schwing, California Coastal Commissioners and Staff, and Mr. Ueberroth:

We, at Big Brothers Big Sisters of Orange County, are excited to partner with Dana Point
Harbor Partners to provide the youth we serve an active coastal experience ranging from
swim lessons, harbor exploration to sailing lessons. Our commitment is to support Dana
Point Harbor Partners’ responsibilities to the California Coastal Commission associated
with the redevelopment of Dana Point Harbor.

In our discussions with Dana Point Harbor Partners, we expect the program to begin near
or around January 2022 and we will collaborate with Dana Point Harbor Partners to co-
market these opportunities. We believe that the educational experience being offered by
Dana Point Harbor Partners integrates extremely well with our one-to-one peer to mentor
program. The fact that the programs are underwritten by Dana Point Harbor Partners, we
envision that our youth will have a high participation as the programs progress over the
years.

As part of our program participation, we will annually review and assess the qualitative
impacts of the program and provide survey results intended to aid us as we refine and

improve education and outreach.

We look forward to actively participating in this landmark environmental justice program
in Orange County.

Sincerely,

Sloane Keane




